
Santa at the Rock 
Santa had a little help in the delivery of presents in Mutitjulu in the way of a big 

Orange tri-motorbike. Santa had a police escort to ensure this path was clear. 
Everyone had a wonderful afternoon with smiles on all the children's faces when 

Santa came Roaring into town.
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CDP Projects are back in full swing after Covid Restrictions impacted participation. With
Covid Restrictions lifting across the Northern Territory, it is great to see people coming
together again. 
A number of clients are regularly getting involved to support their communities, learning
new skills, making and building items.  

                                      We are always looking for new projects, training or activities to
                                        support our communities and we welcome input and feedback.
                                         Visit any one of our offices and talk to the team about your ideas.

Now released quarterly by the RN Team





Christmas at Docker River, the team went
out and supported the community with
spreading Christmas cheer including having
the puppy dressed as Santa’s little helper. 

Mutitjulu Shelter seating
is now completed with a
big thank you for their
support of Thalia MCAC
CEO and Werner MCAC

housing. Now the
community has another
space shaded with great

seating to use.  

Mutitjulu cleans up
around the office after
all the big storms. With

the wet weather and big
winds in the region, the

office surroundings
needed a clean up,

including removing the
shaded area due to

damage. The place is
looking good and safe

again.

The UBD Upsize
project
is coming along well with
car bonnet signs being
placed in town camps;
the artwork is amazing. 

Docker River

Mutitjulu 



The gentlemen at Tennant Creek Men's hub have been learning new skills with
building items from go-carts for their children and building dog houses too. 

Some of the guys even repaired the activity door, which was damaged by water. 

Tennant Creek Mens

Facelift in Ali Curung for the office and the
ladies' activity space.
The office is more open and welcoming, and
as the picture shows, the car bonnet project
is coming along well, with ladies engaging
with painting, cooking and computer skills.

Ali Currung

Elliot
The Elliot team is putting on a BBQ to thank
the participants for supporting the
community with small projects around
town, such as helping with rubbish
removal, working at the cemetery, growing
vegetables to share.



The Ladies have been cooking up a storm with
yummy pancakes, which they have been sharing
with the great Saltbush Team at Karguru Centre. 

They have also been learning sewing skills and
taking time out to complete a group jig saw
puzzle.

On International Womens Day, the Ladies
activity threw a morning tea for participants. It
was a self-care pamper day which included face
masks and getting their nails done.

Tennant Creek Ladies



Heres some of the winners of the weekly activity give aways. 
If you want to win some amazing prizes, just come along and have some fun with us.  

ACTIVITY

GIVE AWAYS!

Sneek peek at what you 

could win for just 

coming along

Weekly, Monthly and THE BIG ONE!

DRAWN AT THE END OF EACH WEEK.

THE BIG ONE! DRAWN 31ST MAY

Weekly 
Camping essentials,

Easter baskets, Winter blankets,

kitchen equipment - 

rice cooker, electric fry pan, etc.

Valued up to $120

We have a special 
EASTER GIVEAWAY 

win a big basket of Easter 
surprises for all the family. 

The more days you attend 

the more chances to win a PRIZE!

Must be an eligible RN paticipant to enter draw

Monthly 
BBQ and gas bottle,

bedding, 

toolboxes, tools and

 FOOD VOUCHERS, etc.

Valued up to $800

THE BIG ONE!
Lawn mower, whipper snipper, 

large fridge, push bike 

and much more.

Valued up to
$2500





Ali Curung 
21st March until 25th March




Elliot 
28th March until 1st April

 C O N T A C T  R N  O F F I C E  F O R  M O R E  I N F O R M A T I O N

SIGN UP NOW FOR AN
INTRO TO HAIRDRESSING!

" L E T S  G E T  S N I P P I N G "

Only 10 spots available for eligible participants
Both Men and Ladies welcome




Mutitjulu 
16th May until 20th May




Tennant Creek 
23rd May until 27th May



NT Best Business Best Business Collaboration 









Karen Sheldon Training & RN Employment – Barkly Region 
 

We did not win the overall NT award for Business Collaboration
for 2021, but we (RN & Karen Sheldon Training) are happy we won the Barkly

region and made the final for the awards state-wide.
 

Congratulation to Barkly Plumbing who won the NT Best Business Best Business
Small to Medium Business and Jurnkkurankkr Volunteers for receiving

recognising for all the wonderful work they do in the community. 



The NT-wide Business Excellence and 
Customer Service Awards

12 months
 Service

RN would like to thank
Melissa Carse and Fiona
McCabe for 12 months of
service and dedication
to supporting our
clients.



Rianna Ashton 
New Ladies Supervisor based in Tennant Creek.
Rianna has strong administration skills along with great
art and craft talents. 

Ethan Wilson
New Men's Supervisor based in Ali Curung. 

Ethan has a lot of great skills he is already sharing with
the men.




Garrard (Jay Jay) Anderson 
New Men's Supervisor based in Mutitjulu. 
Garrard has solid CDP experience that he gained in
Papunya and Haasts Bluff. Jay Jay is keen to share his
knowledge and experience as part of his new role.

Tony Scrutton 
Tony has joined the RN team as the new Supervisor

based in Impana. Tony has strong background in working
in mines, construction. Tony is keen to work on new

projects in the community and support others learn new
skills.




Noa Tagicakiverate 
New consultant, based in Tennant Creek. 

Noa has come over from Brisbane and has a background
in finance and accounting.




We would like to welcome
new staff to the RN team.





RN donated over 20 hats to the
Tennant Creek primary school who
are providing hats to children who
didn't have one to ensure they kept
sun-safe when playing outside. 

RN donated headstone moulds to "The Mob"
Head Stone Project. The Mob is doing a
wonderful job supporting over 200
headstones in the Barkly region. 
The Project allows Families to create and
design their own Head Stone. The
participants have completed many different
training courses through this project.
Cementing, Health and Safety, Chemical
Spraying & Cert I in Business.

Hats for Kids

Supporting The Mob

Everyone has been hit with Covid
restrictions, and RN knows it has
been hard for the small communities
in the Barkly. we are dropping off
food parcels to help out and let our
clients know we are thinking of them,
and we are here to help where we
can, including providing some schools
with supplies.

Helping Communities



The Mungkarta school received
funding for a school garden
project but needed help with
getting the dirt delivered. RN
was able to arrange for two
pallets of potting mix for the
school's garden project to be
taken out. Two gentlemen and
the young boys at the school
made short work of loading with
our Regional Coordinator.

We donated seeds of vegetables,
herbs and flowers, and garden
hand tools to the project. In
addition, each child a dental kit
of a toothbrush and toothpaste.

The teacher and students were
so happy for the support and the
extras.

Helping out a small community School. 

The Team in Tennant creek has clothing available to support our
clients to look their best for interviews or just need to feel good
with something different. 
With Covid, we all can do with a little pick me up.

We welcome any donations 



We welcome your feedback and are always looking for partners to support our
communities 



www.rneployment.com.au



RN acknowledges the traditional owners of country throughout Australia and

recognises their connection to land,  water and community. We pay our respects
to elders parts, present and future to come


